
TENNIE~SIMAULttY AUTHORITY 
CfHALT+A4JýbGA. TENNESSEE 37401 

#00 Chestnut Street Tower II 

'7 Ar 14 19, 1982 C 
00DrD5-390/8 1-51 
'1111-550-391/81-49 

U.3. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region n 
Attn: Mr. Jame P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator 
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100>AT 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

NATTS OAR NUCLEAR PLAIT UNITS 1 AND 2 - FAULTY ANCHOR PLATES AND &X)TS 
V110-50-390/81-519 UBRD-50-391/81-49 - FURTHER SUPPLV4WNAL INPOIMATION 

The subject deficiency was initially reported to NRC-018 Inspector 
R. V. Crienjak on May 8, 1981 in accordance with 10 CPU 50.55(e) 
as NCR 3187R. Interim reports were submitted on June 8 and July 27, 
1981. Our final report mas submitted on September 4. 1981. Supplemental 
information on this item Was submitted January 21 and February 17, 1962.  

As discussed with NRC Inspector R. V. Crienjak by telephone on March 18, 
1982, the date of March 15, 1982 for completion of corrective actions 
indicated in our last report on this matter was not met for unit 2. The 
scope of work on unit 1 for this comituent took longer than anticipated 
and therefore will delay completion of the unit 2 work. The corrective 
action on this matter will be completed by September 30, 1982 for unit 2.  

If you have any questions, please get in touch with R. H. Shall at 
P75 858-2688.  

Very truly yours, 

BE VALLEY AUTUORITY 

L. M. Mills, 
Nuclear Regulation and Safety 

cc: Mr. Richard C. DeYou:g, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcemenit 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Ccmission 
Vashington, DC 20555 
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